
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
Please be advised that the October 29, 2008 
Community Appearance Board (CAB) Special 
Meeting has been cancelled. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the CAB is 
scheduled for November 12, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the CAB 
Liaison at (954) 828-7843. 
 
 


